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Weekly Schedule

Monday, June 17th:

o AM: 7th Grade Social Studies, 8th Grade
Social Studies, Spanish 2

o PM: Geometry Non-Regents, 9th Grade
English

Tuesday, June 18th:

o AM: US History Regents, 7th Science, 7th
Advanced Science, 7th Science, 8th Grade
Science

o PM: Global Studies Regents

Wednesday, June 19th:
o No Exams; School Closed
Thursday, June 20th:

o AM: Earth Science Regents, 7th Grade
Math, 7th Advanced Math, 8th Grade
Math, ASL 3, Spanish 3

o PM: Chemistry Regents, Intro to
Engineering

Friday, June 2lst:

o AM Only: Geometry Regents, Checkpoint

A, Spanish, ASL
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csbcsaints.org

WEEKLY
NEWS

PRINCIPAL'S NOTE

SCC Community:
It was a great year to be a Saint!

This will be the final newsletter of the 2023-2024 school year. We are very
proud of all that we have accomplished this year. Most of all is our
achievements in creating a stronger Catholic Identity in the school. This
is really due to the hard work of our Seminarian Cornelius Deep and Mr.
Jan DeAngelo with the help of many other staff, students, and area
priests. Our beautiful Eucharistic procession is just one wonderful
example of this.

| also want to take the opportunity to thank all staff, students, and
parents for their support and prayers for me in the last two years. SCC is
a special place that | have spent nearly half my life here as a student,
teacher, and administrator and | am filled with mixed emotions headed
to St. James. We are lucky to have a dedicated staff of educators who
continue to go above and beyond each day, Our support staff and
cafeteria staff are unbelievable and always willing to help out in any way.
Our students are hard working, intelligent, and incredibly well-rounded. |
often remark to people that it is amazing how involved our students are
in so many different activities. Please be assured of my prayers and well-
wishes for our school.

God Bless and have a wonderful Summer!

Thank you,
Mr. Patrick Monachino


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fLi3Or9zB7wkADE574yjRKcpf8YGqGu2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fLi3Or9zB7wkADE574yjRKcpf8YGqGu2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1czL8ywgXMZvNuGmjGy0mXGIx3mkNlId0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-47ZHb1z41_NWpP0acxFX5jaastwrXeA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FC8klrwK5mEMeRyXkfsKdXeYjQ8VuJqx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FC8klrwK5mEMeRyXkfsKdXeYjQ8VuJqx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FC8klrwK5mEMeRyXkfsKdXeYjQ8VuJqx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1o3nhpARhGjFLUuirjIKIA7d6mj0bjHxj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q-B8zsIC7wEAsd8oIzwN-Wdp1Ws985o-/view?usp=sharing

SUMMER LIFE SKILLS CLASS

Please see the flyer regarding a great opportunity for our current Middle School students for a Summer Life skills Class
co-taught by SCC rising senior Christian Taber and Dr. Elizabeth Carter. The sign up form is below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/IFAIpQLSeeICgBUCAYWybCCyexHW1luzprDVPyLctgSweDAiznI_Klg4g/viewform?
vCc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

SPRING BREAK EUROPE TRIP 2025

SPRING BREAK TRIP 2025 to SPAIN, MOROCCO & PORTUGAL!

The Seton Spring Break trip for 2025 is going to be great!

The dates are Thurs. April 17 - Sun April 27th. All students and family members are welcome.

Please visit: www.explorica.com/Schmidt-8748 for more information on itinerary, signing up and what the trip
includes.

INDIA EXCHANGE PROGRAM

Last October saw a very successful launch of our first India exchange with Christ University in Bengaluru, India. We are
looking to take students during the next school year for ten days between the fall and winter sports seasons. Students
will stay with host families, attend classes with their host student, travel in the area and take part in service projects
through the Junior College. Students from Christ University will visit Seton in the Spring of 2025.

This program is recommended for Juniors and Seniors though some Sophomores could be considered. Junior College
is considered to be 11th and 12th years at Christ University.

Please let Ms. Schmidt know of your interest asap by emailing her at

mschmidt@syrdiocese.org

FINAL EXAM/REGENTS SCHEDULE

Attached to the newsletter is our Final Exam/Regents Schedule. There are no exams scheduled on June 19th in
observance of the Juneteenth Holiday and the school will be closed. Students only need to be in school during their
exam. Lunch will be served each day. If there is a conflict please reach out to your guidance counselor and teachers
to work on a resolution. . Any questions please feel free to reach out to the office!

ENROLLMENT FOR 24-25 SCHOOL YEAR

Last year, The Diocese of Syracuse moved to a continuous enrollment model. This means that if you wish for your
child to continue at SCC you do not need to fill out any paperwork! If you plan on not coming back to SCC next year
please email Mrs. Levis. First payments for the 24-25 school year will be on July 1st. Those payments in July are non-
refundable. If you do not let us know that you are withdrawing prior to July 1st you risk making the non-refundable
payment!
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